
Happy Thanksgiving 

The Farmers Weekly Review will be closed Wednesday, November 

27th through Friday, November 29th for the Thanksgiving holiday. 

We will have an early deadline for the issue of December 5th.  The 

deadline will be Tuesday, November 26th at 2 p.m. to submit legal 

notices, display ads or news releases for the issue of 

December 5th.  Thank you and Happy Thanksgiving! 


